
Subject: RE: Request for next Wed., May 18th morning meeting
From: Marisol Rhodes
Date: 05/12/2016 04:24 PM
To: "'Jim Omahen'" <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Reply-to:

Hi Jim,
I am glad it worked. Unfortunatley, I cannot offer you the room again. It was only this one time…hurts to say no L
 
I have the conference room open. Would you like the conference room. The only thing is we cannot open the door earlier than 9am. 
Plus, the Board Room is occupied with tenants that day.
 
Would you like the Conference Room on the 18th J
 
Thank you,
Marisol
 
Marisol Rhodes
Executive Secretary
to Vice President Rick Baptist
AFM Local 47
817 Vine Street
Hollywood, CA 90038
323.993.3135  marisol.rhodes@afm47.org
http://promusic47.org/
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
 

From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2016 3:17 PM
To: Marisol Rhodes <Marisol.Rhodes@promusic47.org>
Cc: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Request for next Wed., May 18th morning meeting
 
Marisol, many thanks for allowing use to use the small rehearsal room for this morning’s meeting.  It was perfect!  
 
We are in the process of rewriting our bylaws and we did not finish that task.  Could we again request that room for Wednesday, May 18th
in the morning (8:30am to 12noon).  Please let me know and thanks again. 
 
--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org


